
          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
To promote reading for pleasure and to encourage our pupils to read more 
broadly, we are having a school book fair on 8th November. 
  
The book fair is being organised in conjunction with our local Usborne Partner, 
Anne Croxford and every book purchased will go towards brand new FREE 
books for our school.  
 
Usborne will also donate up to 60% of the total book fair sales value raised in 
FREE BOOKS to the school. So, for every £600 of books purchased, we will get 
£360 in FREE Usborne books for our school! 
 
Usborne books will be available to purchase at our parent teacher consultation 
evening. Anne will have a large display of books to browse at the event and 
you can also see the whole Usborne catalogue on her website 
www.croxfordbooksathome.com.  
Please contact Anne to place your order so that our school can earn full 
commission on all sales.  
 
Why not choose some Christmas gifts to help our school earn extra free books. 
 
We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, share and 
enjoy.  
 
For more information and for tailored book recommendations for your child, 
please contact:  

Anne Croxford 07734111284 

 annecroxford4@gmail.com  

Instagram : anne_croxfordbooksathome 

http://www.croxfordbooksathome.com/
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